
March 2019 “Loving Care Makes Happy Children” 

Fee Draft Program 

We can draft your ECM fees from your checking or 
savings account! If you are interested in signing up 
for draft, contact Nancy Bass 
(nancybass@fbclumbertonnc.org) or pick up a form 
at the dropbox. 

2019-2020 Registration will continue until spaces are filled. 
 
We already have a waiting list for some classes. If you have not submitted your registration packet 
and fee yet, we would suggest doing so now!  
 
April 2 — Registration opens for Summer care only. (Note: If you are currently enrolled, you do not 
have to pay summer registration fee. This is for children needing care during the summer only, not during 
the school year.) 
 

To apply for our PreK class, apply at the Robeson County Partnership for Children (210 E. 2nd Street). 
Children must be four years old by August 31, 2019. PreK hours are 8:00 am to 2:30 pm and wraparound 
care is available. If you have questions about PreK, call 738-6767. 

Stay up to date! 
 Sign up for Remind by texting @fbcecm to 81010. 

 Find us on Facebook 

 Sign up for e-mails (email Kandace)  

PSRC Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration begins in late March for 
Robeson County Public Schools. A full list of dates and 
times is available on their website, and is posted on our 
bulletin board. 

Pre-K Class Field Trip 
May 10, 2019 

Tickets are $30 each (adults/siblings) due by 
April 5th. See Ms. Ivey or Mrs. Prevatte for more 
information. 

Spring Pictures: March 26 & 27 
The Picture Man will be here the mornings of March 
26 and 27 for Spring pictures. No money is due on 
picture day and ordering information will be sent 
home a few weeks after picture day. Come dressed 
to impress! 

 
March 26—2 and 3-year classes 
 
March 27 — 4-year and PreK class. PreK will also 
take their cap & gown portraits. 
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Check Your Child’s Cubby 
The weather is starting to warm up! Now is a 
good time to bring weather appropriate 
clothing for your child’s cubby. 
 
Label removable clothing, such as jackets, 
hats, and gloves, with your child’s name. 
 

Wednesday Children’s Activities 

5:15:   Family Night Supper 
5:45:  1st-3rd & 4th-6th Grade Choirs 
6:30:  1st-3rd Grade Bible Study & 
 4th-6th Grade Handbells 
 
Nursery care is available. 
 
Contact Erin Collier, Minister to Children, for 
additional information about FBC’s Children’s 
Ministry (erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org). 

Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street, Lumberton, NC 
28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org /FirstBaptistECM 

Mark Your Calendars 
We will be closed these days in 2019: 
 Easter — April 22 
 Memorial Day — May 27 
 Independence Day—July 4 
 Staff Development Day in August (TBA) 
 Labor Day—September 2 
 Thanksgiving—November 28-29 
 Christmas — December 25-27 w/Early Closure 12/24 

Reminder: If schools are closed, and we are open, your 
afterschooler may attend for the Teacher Work Day fee 
of $10.00 per day, per afterschooler. 
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ECM 2018 Tax Statements are ready! Check your email for your copy, or get a 
printed copy in the church office Monday thru Friday, 8:30 am—5:00 pm. 

Picture Day: 
4s & PreK 
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